Notice of Change/Withdrawal

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
25-40.001: Exceptions to the Uniform Rules of Procedure

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 33, No. 1, January 5, 2007 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly.

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to Rule 25-40.001, which was noticed as a proposed rule in Vol, 33, No. 1, January 5, 2007, issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly. The Rule Development Notice was published in Vol. 32, No. 50, December 15, 2006, instead of Vol. 32, No. 44, November 3, 2006, as stated in the Notice of Rule Proposal. The foregoing correction does not affect the substance of the rule.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE ABOVE CORRECTION IS: Larry D. Harris, Associate General Counsel, Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399-0852, Telephone (850)413-6076.  Docket No. 050108-OT.
